
Informational Parent Meeting Thursday August 29th at 5:30pm in TCMS 
Lunchroom 

 

 

 

 
 

Register at  WWW.AAUWRESTLING.NET  (search for club using zip code) 

 

Rose City Wrestling Academy 
“Focusing on the development of Character, Discipline, and Athleticism” 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

All students K-12 in Thomasville and the surrounding areas are welcome to sign up for 
lessons with RCWA. After the $14 yearly AAU wrestling membership, which provides liability 
coverage for your child, there is absolutely NO CHARGE for participation. Classes will meet 
Mondays through Wednesdays 4:00 - 5:30 @ Garrison Pilcher gymnasium. Practices will 
start on Tuesday, September 3rd.  A make-up parent meeting will be held after practice on 
Tuesday at 5:30 for those that cannot make it Thursday. This is a year round club and 
anyone can join or stop at any time. An AAU membership must be acquired before 
practicing is allowed. We look forward to meeting you and the opportunity to help develop 
the character, discipline, and athleticism of your children. Students will be transported 
from school and will need to be picked up no later than 5:45 by a parent/guardian. 

For questions, contact Matt Tanner 229-412-0229 or Les Parker 229-921-0530 

rosecitywrestlingacademy@gmail.com 

http://www.aauwrestling.net/
mailto:rosecitywrestlingacademy@gmail.com

